
 

 

This term, Brentwood County High School will be nominating 3 students to receive a Jack Petchey award. 

The scheme is a reward and recognition initiative which enables schools to celebrate the achievements of their 

young    people. 

We are looking to nominate anyone who has been a role model, or maybe contributed to the wider community 

through activities outside school. This is an excellent way for us to celebrate positive things that our young 

people do. 

The Jack Petchey Foundation provides the award winner with an achievement award grant of £250 and the 

winner can decide how this money is allocated within the school. The following is taken from the Jack Petchey 

website which may help when nominating: 

“Young people selected should be those who have gone above and beyond, perhaps achieved where others 

thought they may fail. 

Winning an achievement award should mean different things to different people-it may represent a personal 

triumph against adversity. It may recognise a young person who has pushed themselves out of their comfort 

zone. This may be an opportunity to recognise the outstanding efforts of a team player who puts others first.” 

Please give a brief explanation, maybe 4-5 lines of why you have put forward your nomination but be specific 

about how/why and what the impact or difference this person has made. 

Please return any nominations to Miss Marshall, Community and Enterprise Administrator, e-mail                                       

k.marshall.bch@osborne.coop by Friday 15th November. The nominations will be put forward and selected with 

the help of the Student Parliament. 

  

 


